
From: Smith, Rachel E.
To: Roy, Matthew
Subject: RE: Documents responsive to public records request
Date: Friday, February 18, 2022 8:49:51 AM
Attachments: Re_ Vermont should join other states_Redacted.pdf

Dear Mr. Roy,
 
I write in further response to your PRA request of February 11, 2022. Attached please find an
additional responsive record.
Best,
 
Rachel
 

From: Smith, Rachel E. 
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 4:04 PM
To: Roy, Matthew <matthew@sevendaysvt.com>
Subject: Documents responsive to public records request
 
Dear Mr. Roy,
 
Attached please find records in response to your Public Records Act request dated February 11,
2022. 
 
Some records – specifically, emails between attorneys in the Vermont Attorney General’s Office –
have been withheld pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 317(c)(3) and (4) as they are attorney work product.
 
If you feel information or records have been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Deputy
Attorney General Josh Diamond.  I hope the attached and above information is helpful to you. 
Best,
 
Rachel Smith
Deputy Solicitor General
Vermont Attorney General’s Office
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
(802)828-3178
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 
PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: This communication may contain information that
is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. DO NOT read, copy, or
disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee. If you are not the intended
recipient (or have received this email in error) please notify the sender immediately and destroy this
email. 
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From: Donnelly, Sam
To: Jandl, Lauren
Cc: Clark, Charity
Subject: Re: Vermont should join other states
Date: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 8:54:09 AM


Hi Lauren, 


Yes, I will check in with TJ today when I talk to him on the phone. 


Sam


Executive Assistant
(802) 371-9798
sam.donnelly@partner.vermont.gov


Vermont Attorney General’s Office
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT  05609
He/Him/His


From: Jandl, Lauren <Lauren.Jandl@vermont.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 8:46 AM
To: Donnelly, Sam <Sam.Donnelly@partner.vermont.gov>
Cc: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov>
Subject: FW: Vermont should join other states
 
Hi, Sam,
 
I wanted to make sure this is still on your radar as a matter of constituent correspondence.
 
Lauren
 


From: Diamond, Joshua <Joshua.Diamond@vermont.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 6:24 PM
To: Jandl, Lauren <Lauren.Jandl@vermont.gov>; Donnelly, Sam
<Sam.Donnelly@partner.vermont.gov>
Subject: FW: Vermont should join other states
 
Let’s confer tomorrow about a possible response to .
 
Josh
 
Joshua R. Diamond, Deputy Attorney General
Vermont Attorney General’s Office







109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-595-8317
joshua.diamond@vermont.gov
 
 
PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: This communication may contain
information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. DO
NOT read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee. If you are
not the intended recipient (or have received this E-mail in error) please notify the sender
immediately and destroy this E-mail.  Vermont’s lobbyist registration and disclosure law applies to
certain communications with and activities directed at the Attorney General.   Prior to any
interactions with the Office of the Vermont Attorney General, you are advised to review Title 2,
sections 261-268 of the Vermont Statutes Annotated, as well as the Vermont Secretary of State’s
most recent compliance guide available at https://www.sec.state.vt.us/elections/lobbying.aspx. 
 


From: Donovan, Thomas <Thomas.Donovan@vermont.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 3:11 PM
To: Diamond, Joshua <Joshua.Diamond@vermont.gov>; Clark, Charity
<Charity.Clark@vermont.gov>; Jandl, Lauren <Lauren.Jandl@vermont.gov>
Subject: FW: Vermont should join other states
 
 
 


From: > 
Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 1:42 PM
To: Donovan, Thomas <Thomas.Donovan@vermont.gov>
Cc: AGO - Info <AGO.Info@vermont.gov>
Subject: Vermont should join other states
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.
Dear TJ:
 
I write simply to ask that Vermont join with other states attorneys to support the lawsuit Mexico has
brought against gunmakers.
 
Commerce in guns should be carefully and well regulated so they do not fall into the wrong hands. 
Immunity US laws grant gunmakers should not be licence to ignore the laws of other countries, carte
blanche.  I believe that if there is considered to be appropriate and lawful support for Vermont and
other gunmakers, we should be able to trust them to prevent misuse of their products.  If they
knowingly participate in (or turn a blind eye toward) their products ultimately being used for
nefarious purposes, it is right for our State to participate in preventing that from happening.
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  I look forward to hearing from you on this topic.
 















From: Donnelly, Sam
To: Jandl, Lauren
Cc: Clark, Charity
Subject: Re: Vermont should join other states
Date: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 8:54:09 AM

Hi Lauren, 

Yes, I will check in with TJ today when I talk to him on the phone. 

Sam

Executive Assistant
(802) 371-9798
sam.donnelly@partner.vermont.gov

Vermont Attorney General’s Office
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT  05609
He/Him/His

From: Jandl, Lauren <Lauren.Jandl@vermont.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 8:46 AM
To: Donnelly, Sam <Sam.Donnelly@partner.vermont.gov>
Cc: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov>
Subject: FW: Vermont should join other states
 
Hi, Sam,
 
I wanted to make sure this is still on your radar as a matter of constituent correspondence.
 
Lauren
 

From: Diamond, Joshua <Joshua.Diamond@vermont.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 6:24 PM
To: Jandl, Lauren <Lauren.Jandl@vermont.gov>; Donnelly, Sam
<Sam.Donnelly@partner.vermont.gov>
Subject: FW: Vermont should join other states
 
Let’s confer tomorrow about a possible response to .
 
Josh
 
Joshua R. Diamond, Deputy Attorney General
Vermont Attorney General’s Office



109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-595-8317
joshua.diamond@vermont.gov
 
 
PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: This communication may contain
information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. DO
NOT read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee. If you are
not the intended recipient (or have received this E-mail in error) please notify the sender
immediately and destroy this E-mail.  Vermont’s lobbyist registration and disclosure law applies to
certain communications with and activities directed at the Attorney General.   Prior to any
interactions with the Office of the Vermont Attorney General, you are advised to review Title 2,
sections 261-268 of the Vermont Statutes Annotated, as well as the Vermont Secretary of State’s
most recent compliance guide available at https://www.sec.state.vt.us/elections/lobbying.aspx. 
 

From: Donovan, Thomas <Thomas.Donovan@vermont.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 3:11 PM
To: Diamond, Joshua <Joshua.Diamond@vermont.gov>; Clark, Charity
<Charity.Clark@vermont.gov>; Jandl, Lauren <Lauren.Jandl@vermont.gov>
Subject: FW: Vermont should join other states
 
 
 

From: > 
Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 1:42 PM
To: Donovan, Thomas <Thomas.Donovan@vermont.gov>
Cc: AGO - Info <AGO.Info@vermont.gov>
Subject: Vermont should join other states
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.
Dear TJ:
 
I write simply to ask that Vermont join with other states attorneys to support the lawsuit Mexico has
brought against gunmakers.
 
Commerce in guns should be carefully and well regulated so they do not fall into the wrong hands. 
Immunity US laws grant gunmakers should not be licence to ignore the laws of other countries, carte
blanche.  I believe that if there is considered to be appropriate and lawful support for Vermont and
other gunmakers, we should be able to trust them to prevent misuse of their products.  If they
knowingly participate in (or turn a blind eye toward) their products ultimately being used for
nefarious purposes, it is right for our State to participate in preventing that from happening.
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  I look forward to hearing from you on this topic.
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